
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 7, 2017 12:00:59 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 6:29 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - .com

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Russ Yeo

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The application from Hydro One should be rejected until such time as they get their business in
order,the extravagant wages pensions and waste that goes on at Hydro One is rediculess and needs to
be looked after before any more rate hikes are put on the poor consumer. If there were a competitive
company that people could have a choice you could be sure that Hydro One wouldn't be ran like a
circus.

-- Attachment --
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